Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

March 17, 2017
Present:  Betty Smith (BAS), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian, Pat Vaillancourt (PV), Margaret Walker (MW) via remote access, Norma Heroux (NH)
Absent: Alice Gilchrist (AG)
Recorder:  Margaret J. Walker, Secretary
	 TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order

Minutes 

Treasurer’s report 
Director’s report 
Expenditure report 
Old business:


Audit 


Book sale

Bryant 

Church

Defibrillator


Emails 


Facilities update (office, walkway)

Flag program

Matter of Balance

NHLTA Conference


Patron registration and

Record retention


Robert Frost Art Exhibit

Staff workshop

Town elections 

Trustee/trustee alternates
Staff workshop
Volunteer policy

Yearbook

New Business


Parking lot (weather)


Phone


Policy 


Programs


Weather 


Sign


Weather  


Book Weeding 

Wifi 

Epsom Library Art Exhibit 3/11-4/22/17

	10:15am 
Motion BAS/2nd PV accepted as revised. Unanimous.
Accepted as written. 
Reviewed and discussed current data. DB provided graphing of information. 
Internet has been down due to weather conditions. Expenditure report to be reviewed at next meeting.
BAS has delivered all information to the auditors.
DB reviewed the poster for book sale items.

DB spoke to the Northwood Historical Society. DB will contact Trina Carlson to see if April 20th or 27th will work with their schedule. 
Will discuss next meeting.

On order, awaiting arrival.

AG and BAS are in the process of obtaining.

BAS discussed office and walkway issues. The committee will request additional bids for the office and review the walkway needs.
Program in process
Program in process (Concord Regional Visiting Nurse “Falls program.” to be held at The Meadows Senior Housing).
To be discussed at next meeting. 
DB will discuss with her SILC members.

Discussed an OPEN HOUSE in May or June on a Thursday night from 4-7 pm to exhibit the Robert Frost Art.
Postponed until 3/21/17 due to inclement weather.

Awaiting town election. To be discussed at the next meeting.

Law enforcement education program for staff occurred 2/24/17.

To be reviewed at the next meeting.

DB will contact Coe Brown to request yearbooks for our patrons.
DB reviewed recent issues with snow removal.
DB will review cell phone options.
Further discussion at next meeting. DB will query SLC members regarding policies related to guns in the library.
DB reviewed internet, self-defense, and other requested offerings. Reviewed and discussed. DB will request further information from the person’s requesting to do programs. 

DB reviewed readings offering from Adi Rule related to the publication Murder Ink. DB will work with Adi to develop plan.
Pat Savage requested space for an Energize 360 meeting. DB will request further information related to date, time, and content.
MW will pressure wash the sign in May. 

Discussed and reviewed snow removal, power, and other needs. 
DB reviewed options for maintaining a current circulation of books within the constrictions of space at the library.

To be discussed further at the next meeting. 
PV shared her experience attending this exhibit of local artists.
	

	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd GT. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 12:05pm

	 Next meeting scheduled for:

April 14, 2017 at 10:15 am

	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary 


